
 
 
Patricia W. Neely joined Bluefield College in July of 2017 as the 
Dean for Online and Distance Education. She earned an Ed.D. from 
the University of Virginia and a MBA from Averett  University. Dr. 
Neely has a rich background in online and distance education 
serving in a number of leadership roles at Western Governors 
University, Kaplan University and Old Dominion University. Her 
research interests include 21 st century leadership, instructional 
technology, and competency-based education. She lives in 
Richlands, Virginia with her husband and two rescue dogs.  
 


